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kellyindustries <webmaster@ kellyind ustries.com >
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:45 AM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

I think the proposed leverage limit on forex trading (RIN 3038-AC61)
should NOT be passed.

I feel its up to each trader to determine their own risk.

Stuart White
Kelly Industries
http ://www. kellyind ustries.com/


